
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 
525 WEST JEFFERSON ST.   •  SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62761 • (217) 782-3516 FAX:  (217) 785-4111  

  
ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

 

TRANSFERRED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
June 22, 2022 
 
Bridget Orth, Director, Regulatory Planning  
Northwestern Memorial Healthcare  
211 East Ontario Street, Suite 1750  
Chicago, IL. 60606 
borth@nm.org 
 
RE: Final Realize Cost Report  

Permit #20-013 - Northwestern Medicine Bloomingdale Medical Office Building 
  
Dear Ms. Orth: 
 
On June 21, 2022, we received the final cost report for the permit referenced above.  The report is 
in compliance with 77 ILAC 1130.770 and final realized cost is $28,286,741 and the completion 
date is June 21, 2022, the day of receipt of your report.  No further action is required by the permit 
holder as it relates to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board.  
 
Should you have any questions please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at 
mike.constantino@illinois.gov or george.roate@illinois.gov or 217-782-3516. 

 
   Sincerely, 

 

 
Debra Savage, Chairwoman 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 
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